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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 3:37 PM
To: 'Westman, Beth [Portland, ME.]'
Subject: RE: Change of Information on Regulated Utility

Good afternoon Ms. Westman,  
 
We are in receipt of your updated contact information and we will update it in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Westman, Beth [Portland, ME.] [mailto:beth.westman@fairpoint.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 3:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Change of Information on Regulated Utility 
 
Attached please find a change of information for GTC, Inc. 
  
Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this information.  
  
  
Beth Westman – State Government Affairs Manager 
FairPoint Communications | 1 Davis Farm Road; Portland, ME 04103| beth.westman@fairpoint.com 
www.fairpoint.com | 207-535-4249 office | 207-221-1188 fax 
  
  
  
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
This e-mail message and its attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipients. They may contain 
confidential information, legally privileged information or other information subject to legal restrictions. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this message, please do not read, copy, use or disclose this message or its 
attachments, notify the sender by replying to this message and delete or destroy all copies of this message and 
attachments in all media. 




